
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

30 June 2015 – WIRP (2014 DAU) assessment timetable change 

Throughout the assessment process for the 2014 DAU, we have sought to keep stakeholders informed about the 

process, timings and any changes to the assessment timetable.  

We had previously identified releasing a decision document in relation to the pricing for WIRP train services in June 

2015. Due to the scope and complexity of issues raised by stakeholders, we have revised this to July 2015 (as shown 

amended below). All other timings remain unchanged. 

Updated 2014 DAU timetable - WIRP 

Task Indicative Dates 

Draft Decision (Maximum Allowable Revenue (MAR))  30 September 2014 

     Submissions on 2014 DAU due 3 October 2014 

     Submissions on UT4 Draft Decision (MAR) due 12 December 2014 

Draft Decision (Policy and Pricing) 30 January 2015 

     Submissions on Aurizon Network's proposed short term trading mechanism due 30 January 2015 

     Submissions on Aurizon Network's proposed new reference tariff for train services 
to Wiggins Island Coal Export Terminal due 

6 February 2015 

     Submissions on Draft Decision (Policy and Pricing) due 17 April 2015 

Supplementary Draft Decision (Short Term Trading) 30 April 2015 

     Submissions on Supplementary Draft Decision (Short Term Trading) due 29 May 2015 

Final Decision of 2015 DAAU (UT3 Extension) 10 June 2015 

Amended: Supplementary Position Paper (WIRP) July 2015 

     Submissions on Supplementary Draft Decision (WIRP) due August 2015 

2014 DAU Final Decision  30 October 2015 

 


